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Mr Richatd Coles
Chairman
Humen Rights Commission
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Thank you for your letter deted 11 March in which you enquire about the Govemmends
position on signing up to the Convention for the Elimination of Discdmination Against
Women (CEDAW).

I am glad to be able to confrm that Cabinet apptoved the Gender Equality, 2011 Bill at its
meeting on 10 May. This Bill will now be btought to the Legislative Assernbly. The
Government has repeatedly confiflned its intention to sigp up to CEDAW. As you note in
your letter, Minister Mke Adam, in tematks at the Intemational Women's Day cetemony in
Manch, noted that the passing of the Geoder Equdity BiIl,2011 was a nec€ssary step on the
way to Govemment accepting CEDAW.

I hope that this is helpftrl.
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Duncan Taylot

cc. Hon. Premier
Hon. Ministet fot Community Affairs, Gender and Housing
Hon. Deputy Govemor


